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Newsletter 
 

Windows 
Work will recommence on the windows next week. In a change of plan (again!!) the first class to 
have their windows replaced will be Maple. This means that children in Maple need to be taken to 
the Sports Hall on Monday morning and collected from there at the end of the day. This will also be 
the case on Tuesday - Mr Newsham has also sent a message on class dojo. 
 
The DeLacy Street side of the building will be blocked off for the WHOLE WEEK, so please can EYFS 
parents (Acorn and Chestnut) use either the bottom gate on DeLacy Street - that opens into the EYFS 
outdoor area or the main gate on the Inkerman Street side and walk round. Sorry for any 
inconvenience.  
 
PE kit 
Several children are coming to school on their PE day in jogging bottoms that aren't black. PE Kit is 
part of uniform, so it is expected that all children have the correct kit.  
 
We have black jogging bottoms and red t-shirts with the school emblem for sale in school at a price 
of £5 per pair for the joggers and £3 per t-shirt. We have sizes starting from age 3 - 4 up to age 11 – 
12. If you would like to purchase any of these, please call in the school office. 
 
Hothersall Lodge 
A reminder that the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge must be paid for in full by May Half Term. 
Payments of any amount can be made any time before then if you would like to pay in instalments.  
 
Milk – EYFS and KS1 
Milk letters were sent out to all children in Key Stage 1 and Reception earlier this week. A reminder, 
please, that all orders must be in by next Friday, 24th March. We will not be able to take orders for 
milk after this date, as the order has to be sent to the milk company. 
 
Dogs 
Please could we remind parents that dogs are not allowed anywhere on school premises, thank you. 
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